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Acknowledgement

Secwepemcúl’ecw yi7élye ell, re tmicws re Tk’emlú‘semc n7élye.
School District No. 73 (Kamloops-Thompson) acknowledges that it is on
the territory of the Secwepemc Nation, specifically the territory of the



Kamloops School District No. 73 is located within the traditional territory of
the Secwépemc people and includes the seven Secwépemc First Nations
Bands:

• Tk’emlúps te Secwépemc



CONTEXT
Sa-Hali Secondary School located at 255 Arrowstone Drive, sits on the top of the Kamloops
XgetƔtem Trail and has close proximity to the intersection of Notre Dame and Summit Drives.

Sa-Hali is a Grade 8 to 12 school with the following groups of students and staff:
994 = Total student body
29 = International Learners
130 = Aboriginal Learners
131 = Ministry Identified Learners (61 Low Incidence Learners)
52 = Landed Immigrant Learners
310 = Student Athletes
53 = Teaching Staff
23 = Support Staff
3 = Administrators

At Sa-Hali Secondary School, we are guided by the Kamloops Thompson School DistrictƔs
strategic plan, and the mission statement of, ƕsupporting learning opportunities and
environments which inspire students to thriveƖ. We encourage students, families, and staff to
be active contributors in building a strong community that supports learning and values the
concept of ƕtogethernessƖ.

Designed as a junior high, and now well over capacity, Sa-Hali continues to weather a great
deal of change. Catchment area changes have occurred, resulting in a much needed decline in
enrollment. While we expect to continue to observe this decline, we are also observing an
increase in international learners attending TRU, and with that, an increase in our own ELL
population. While we embrace the diversity this brings to our school, it also means that each
year, we need to be prepared to pivot as the population distribution will continue to be
unbalanced between the grade levels for the foreseeable future. With this in mind, we have put
a number of strategies and structures in place to support our community.

Over the past year, we have done a signi
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